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New SWOCC Interns! 
We have a whole lot of help and new faces this 
Summer at SWOCC Studios! Kaitlyn Rich and 
Drew Loomer are both recent graduates of Novi 
High School and are working hard to gain some 
experience before they enter college in the Fall. 

Matt Irwin is also from Novi High and is going to 
be a Senior this fall so he wants to gain some  

experience before he finishes the media program 
this coming school year. Evan Heiss is currently  

enrolled at Michigan State and is ready to learn as 
much as possible about everything to do with  

production. Maya Turner is finishing up her term 
at Ferris State by doing a six month internship at 

SWOCC! And Claire Korejsza, a student at  
North Farmington High School, is volunteering her 
time to observe and learn about television produc-
tion by assisting staff and interns in daily SWOCC 

life. So be sure to say hello next time you visit 
SWOCC Studios! 

The SWOCC office 
will be closed on 

Monday, July 4 in 
observance of the 

Holiday.  
Public Access Promotion 

Committee Meeting 
dates: 

 
September 9, 2005@        

6 p.m. 
December 13, 2005 @      

6 p.m. 
March 14, 2006 @         

6 p.m. 
 

All held at SWOCC    
Studios 

 

Be sure to check out the SWOCC Butterfly that 
will be displayed at the Rotary Tent at the 

Founders Festival! Many of the other butterflies 
will also be displayed at the Farmington Hills 
Library and around the community throughout 

the summer.  

SWOCC Studios Blood Drive ‘05 brought 
in over 20 donors and 18 pints of blood! 
Were collected! Thanks to everyone who 

donated! 

Looking for something to do 
Saturday, July 16?  

Join SWOCC Studios and 
walk in the Farmington Area 
Founders  Festival Parade!  
If you are interested contact 

Melissa Cohn at 
248.473.2840. 


